Gustave Eiffel School in Berlin received an IDAP delegation
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Six students from the Productive Learning Institute “Rodolf Llorens i Jordana” (IDAP) from Vilafranca’s Town Hall, accompanied by an educator, have visited the Secondary School Gustave Eiffel Oberschule in Berlin to report and analyse their activity in the EU project “Mirror Web Site”.

 

The visit, which took place from 22nd to 26th May, was especially interesting because the Oberschule applies the productive learning methodology in regular school as a possible chance for 15-to-17-year-old boys and girls.

 

Apart from knowing the school and meeting the German students again, the group of Catalan students has had the opportunity to learn around a cosmopolitan city and about another culture full of historical events, like the construction and fall of the Berlin Wall, from which we could still see the consequences. The group visited the Checkpoint Charlie Museum, the most famous point of control between both parts, the Eastern and the Western, and some ruins from the Wall. Surprised and motivated by what they saw and heard, the Catalan visitors encouraged themselves to research and write reports about this topic and others, which will be shown in the web site www.mirrorwebsite.net
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